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INFORMATION 
 BULLETIN 

 
 
 
DATE: June 4, 2018 
CONTACT: Keith Pinkoski, Manager - Parks 
PHONE/EMAIL: 250.550.3658 / keith.pinkosk@rdno.ca 
 
 
BX Creek Trail Partially Re-Opened For Public Use 
 
The RDNO has re-opened BX Creek Trail from Tillicum Road to the closest bridge washout 
downstream. Please note that the trail will remain closed off Star Road due to water levels and 
public safety hazards. The BX Creek Trail at the North-East end of the BX Ranch Dog Park will 
remain an unmaintained open space, users are encouraged to exercise caution. 
 
Residents are reminded to keep a safe distance from streams and creeks until all water levels 
return to normal. 
 
For further information, please call 250.550.3700, or email communityservices@rdno.ca. 
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